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President Michael Rao invites
you to join him virtually for the

State of the University Address 
Thursday, Feb. 11, 2021

11 a.m.
 

Livestream Link will be shared at a later date

This has been a year unlike any other, testing our resolve and asking us to adapt to new ways
of teaching, learning, conducting research, advocating for social change, and providing
patient care that saves and improves lives. At VCU, we’ve risen to the challenge and we

continue to provide meaning in this new world.

For questions, please email UNIVevents@vcu.edu.
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